Anya Grahn

From: Meghan Burchard <ctwobycake@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 4:00 PM

To: Anya Grahn

Subject: Regarding Kimball Event Space

To whom it may concern,

We are retailers on Main Street with two stores and familiar with the struggles of foot traffic and off season tourism.
The idea of an event space for the kimball building, from what we see of their plans, seems it would be a great asset to
the old town community. We hope this helps you make a decision that would be beneficial for bringing business to our
community.

Thank you,

Cake Enterprise Management



